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Ten-Hoopen

Dear Elaine Quigley,

This row of listed Georgian buildings is a fine example of its type. The proposed installation of 9 external LED 

lightings is excessive for this stretch which would result in 9 strong patches of light. They would be far too 

prominent. In addition, the proposed fixtures are completely inappropriate on this type of building. We consider 

the proposed 7 polished brass sign plates to be too big and equally out of place.

Both the proposed lighting fixtures and signage would be incongruous additions to these buildings. On behalf 

of the Bloomsbury CAAC I therefore strongly object to this application.

Christiane Ten Hoopen
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